

Laura E. Freed Director

Colleen Murphy
Deputy Director

Kevin D. Doty Administrator

Purchasing Division

515 East Musser Street, Suite 300 | Carson City, Nevada 89701 Phone: 775-684-0170 | Fax: 775-684-0188

MEMORANDUM

October 20, 2020

To: All State Agencies, the Nevada System of Higher Education, the Court System, the Legislative

Counsel Bureau, and all Political Subdivisions within the State of Nevada

From: Kevin D. Doty, Administrator

Subject: COVID-19 Test Collection Site Services

The Purchasing Division is pleased to announce a new contract group for COVID-19 test collection site services. The state has executed multiple contracts with qualified vendors in response to a state-issued Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to provide: (1) mobile testing sites, (2) facility-based specimen collection, and (3) community-based testing sites for state agencies and other governments entities in Nevada on an asneeded basis. Agencies requiring these services can contact the vendors directly to discuss options, negotiate, and execute a service agreement. Vendor contact information can be obtained from the Purchasing Division website at:

http://purchasing.nv.gov/Contracts/Documents/COVID-19_Test_Collection_Site_Services/

Full contract documentation is available at https://NevadaEPro.com.

These contracts were approved by the Board of Examiners and became effective October 13, 2020, and will continue through August 31, 2024.

The Purchasing Division procures and maintains statewide contracts for the collective use of all state agencies. The University and Community College System, the Court System, the Legislative Counsel Bureau, Political Subdivisions (i.e., cities, counties, school districts, etc.), and tribal nations may use the contract(s) as well.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns regarding this contract, please contact Gideon Davis at gkdavis@admin.nv.gov.

Purchasing 2020-16